
 
  

8th May 2023  

Stage 3 - Term 2 Newsletter  

  

Welcome back to Term 2. We hope you had a restful break and found time to have some fun as a 

family. As we start a new term and head into late Autumn and Winter, we would like to provide you 
with information about the key events and learning for the term and a reminder of our school 

uniform expectations.  

  

Key Events  

  

Week 1: School ANZAC Ceremony  

                Cross country  

  

Week 2: Planetarium Incursion  

               Grandparents Day Concert  

               Stage 3 Futsal  

  

Week 3: Wednesday 10th May - Games Day  

  

Week 4: Friday 19th May - Zone Cross Country 

                 

  

  

Week 5: Stage 3 Choir Festival of Choral  

Music rehearsal, WFPS  

 

Week 6: Stage 3 Narragunnawali Rehearsal  

Choir, KNPS  

  

Week 7: Panthers Trophy Rugby League 

Carnival 2023  

 

Week 10: NAIDOC celebrations 

 

 

Orienteering to be confirmed - TBC 

 

  

 

Learning Focus  

In English, we will continue to develop our skills in spelling, grammar and handwriting. Our writing 
this term will comprise of both narrative and informative texts, and we will be delving into a 

selection of texts as part of our Quality Literature unit. In Maths, we will be learning about Whole 

Number, Multiplication and Division, Fractions & Decimals, Patterns & Algebra, Area, 2D & Angles 

and Data. Our Science unit will focus on Earth’s Place in Space. For HSIE, we will be learning about 

the Early Settlements of Colonial Australia. We will be exploring safe and unsafe relationships for 
Personal Development Health and Physical Education (PDHPE), which looks at understanding 

different types of relationships, how they are different and developing a support network of trusted 

adults. In the Creative Arts, students will continue to develop their skills in Visual Arts and 

Performing Arts.   

Blackheath Public School   
 Leichhardt Street   
Blackheath NSW 2785   
Phone   (02) 4787 8253     Fax   02) 4787 8320   
Email     blackheath - p.school@det.nsw.edu.au   
Web       http://www.blackheathp.schools.nsw.edu.au/   

  



  

School Uniform  

Short sleeve polo shirt   

Dark green skort   

Dark green shorts   

Winter skirt  

Dark green drill shorts   

  

  

Dark green pants   

Dark green bucket hat   

Green/white socks   

Black school shoes or boots, or black jogger style 

shoes  

 

Friday Sport: Sport shirt and dark green knit shorts. The Sport shirt can be worn on Fridays ONLY.    

  

Students are encouraged to wear beanies, gloves and coats on cold days.  

  

Hair should be neat, tidy, off the face and if long enough, pulled back to minimise distractions. The 

wearing of jewellery is discouraged as it can pose a safety risk. Medical alert bracelets, items of 
religious significance and small studs or sleepers, and a wristwatch are permitted.  

  

Please remember:  

  

• Return Camp EOI notes  

• Games Day – cake/ slice donations – Wednesday 10th May 

 

  

  

 Tasrah Marshall       Kim Lynch   Hillier Windsor                             Matt Kelly  

  


